PLANNING
COMMISSION

The Palisade Planning Commission is looking

for volunteers!

The Town of Palisade is soliciting letters of interest from eligible citizens wishing to serve on the
Palisade Planning Commission for a term ending in February 2025.

The Planning Commission meets on the first and third Tuesday of every month at 6:00 pm at the
Palisade Civic Center located at 341 West 7th Street in Palisade.

Interested parties should submit a letter of interest in person to 175 E 3rd Street, Palisade, CO
81526, by mail to P.O. Box 128, Palisade, CO 81526, or via email to kfrasier@townofpalisade.org.

Letters will be accepted until Tuesday, September 17, 2024.

Interviews before the Board of Trustees will be held at their regularly scheduled meeting on
Tuesday, September 24, 2024.

For more information, please call (970) 464-5602.




